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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 
File Number: 2021-08-048 Date: September 8, 2021 
 
 
This office has under consideration the application of: 

 
Narragansett Electric Company, D.B.A National Grid 

c/o Kenneth Lento 
40 Sylvan Road 

Waltham, MA    02451 
 
for a State of Rhode Island Assent to construct and maintain: the project is the first component of the 
Tidewater Landing project, a master planned sports-anchored mixed-use project.  This Phase of work 
includes the construction of a multi-purpose stadium with ancillary support infrastructure.  Within the 
CRMC buffer area, riverfront improvements include stabilization of the river’s edge with a mixture of 
riprap and landscape treatments conforming to CRMC's landscape standards, construction of a river-walk, 
parking which will be partially available for the Public, public plaza space overlooking the river a portion 
of the east side of the stadium, and temporarily a construction staging area north of the stadium where in a 
future phase a mixed-use building will be proposed as part of a separate Assent application.  A 100% 
variance is required to RICRMP (650-RICR-20-00-1) § 1.1.9(B)(1) for filling, removal or grading within 
the 50’ setback; a 100% variance is required to Metro Bay SAMP (650-RICR-20-00-5) § 5.5.1(A)(3)(d) 
construction setback of 25’, zero feet is proposed for the construction of the stadium. 
 
Project Location: Taft Street 
City/Town: Pawtucket 
Plat/Lot: 54|65 / 826,827|662 
Waterway: Seekonk River  
 

Plans of the proposed work may be seen at the CRMC office in Wakefield. 
 

In accordance with the Administrative Procedures Act (Chapter 42-35 of the Rhode Island 
General Laws) you may request a hearing on this matter. 
 

You are advised that if you have good reason to enter protests against the proposed work it is 
your privilege to do so.  It is expected that objectors will review the application and plans thoroughly, 
visit site of proposed work if necessary, to familiarize themselves with the conditions and cite what law or 
laws, if any, would in their opinion be violated by the work proposed. 
 

If you desire to protest, you must attend the scheduled hearing and give sworn testimony.  A 
notice of the time and place of such hearing will be furnished you as soon as possible after receipt of your 
request for hearing.  If you desire to request a hearing, to receive consideration, it should be in writing 
(with your correct mailing address, e-mail address and valid contact number) and be received at this 
office on or before October 8, 2021. 


























